
Week Of The 

Young Child
April 16th-20th

The Week of the Young Child™ is 

an annual celebration hosted by 

the National Association for the 

Education of Young Children 

(NAEYC) celebrating early 

learning, young children, their 

teachers, and families.

Monday: Let your child

dress themselves. 

Tuesday: Parent Appreciation 

Grab-N-Go 

Wednesday: Cooking in

the class Each class will

cook up something for

snack.

Thursday: Messy Art
Your child will get messy, 

please dress them 

appropriately.

Friday: Come and have a

picnic lunch with your 

child. Bring a blanket 

and cop-a-squat. 11:30

Please be on the lookout for 

more specific information for  

each day.

April Newsletter
It’s hard to believe that April is already here!  Now if Spring can show up!  

Last month we had to cancel our Planting Roots Event due to the weather 
and the saturated ground.  We will still be planting and working in our 
garden this month, but we will be doing it during school hours so that all 
the children will be able to participate. Once we have those dates and 
times, we will let you know.  If you would like to come and help out in your 
child's class at that time, you are more than welcome too.
Its so exciting to see their minds at work as they talk about the process, 
and learn how important healthy eating 
is. Our favorite part is when its harvesting
time and they get to sample all of their
hard work! 

Piedmont Wildlife
In this engaging, hands-on experience, students will meet a variety of 
live animals such as turtles, snakes, a dove, an opossum and more. They 
will explore animal adaptations and learn key conservation messages. 
Children will have a look at fur, teeth, skulls, and other animal 
treasures. 

The cost for this field trip is $7.00 and is due by April 4th

Sweet Potatoes:  Wednesday, April 11th 9:15-12:00
Peppers: Thursday April 12th 9:15-12:00

If you would like to come as a chaperone, you are more than welcome, 
however, you will have to provide your own transportation.

364 Leigh Farm Rd, Durham, NC 27707

Egg Hunt
April 6th
3:30-4:30

Come and join us for our Egg Hunt! 
Please have you child bring their basket 

and hang it on their hook—
Don’t forget to label it ☺

If you would like to help us “hide” eggs at 
3:00, please let us know.

The scholastic Book Fair was a huge 
success.  Because of your support- we are 
able to purchase $750.00 worth of books 
or other literacy material.

Don’t forget to check out our Little Free Library.  It’s a great way to borrow books 

for a night or two!  

If you would like to donate to the Library, just let us know.                           

HAPPY READING


